
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/15/2022 2:21:29 PM

First name: Rosalie

Last name: Cates

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The proposed Holland Lake project is a drastic environmental change. It will crowd huge buildings

onto every inch of developable surface on the 15 acre site. The effects on soils and on water quantity and quality

are obvious and must be assessed. 

 

The project will increase summer &amp; winter winter traffic on an already dangerous two-lane highway. 

 

Where will the project's hundreds of workers live? There is absolutely no housing locally, not even in MIssoula.

 

The project is simply a disaster. There is no imperative for a federal agency bow down to ski-hill moguls who

want to conscript federal lands for a high-end real estate development scheme. Please protect this precious site

for the many, many everyday users and for the sake of the land itself.

 

Thank you very much for your attention to this important decision.

 


